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Feb. 3
rd
 - 4

th
 Sunday Ordinary Time 

Immaculate Conception  

Catholic Church  

& St. Theodore Mission  

They rose up, drove him out of the town, 
and led him to the brow of the hill on which 
their town had been built, to hurl him down 
headlong.  But Jesus passed through the 
midst of them and went away.  (LK 4:29-30) 



 

WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
 

Immaculate Conception ðDeer Lodge 
Confessions/Reconciliation   
Saturday 3:30 till 4:30 p.m.  
Saturday Vigil Mass 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday Mass 9:00 a.m. 

 

St. TheodoreðAvon 
Sunday Mass 11:15 a.m. 

 

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
Tuesday through Friday 

8:00 a.m.ðImmaculate Conception 
Rosary before daily Mass @ 7:40 a.m. 

(MondayðNo Mass) 
 

Funeral Masses will generally be held at 11:00 a.m. 
and the 8:00 a.m. Mass that day will be cancelled. 

 

The Sacrament of Penance/Reconciliation 
 may also be scheduled by appointment. 

¢IL{ ²99Y9b5  
όCŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нƴŘϧ оǊŘύ 

 

L/τ5ŜŜǊ [ƻŘƎŜ рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 
[ŜŎǘƻǊΥ  IŀƴǎŜƴΣ [Φ  
9a .ƻŘȅΥ  IǳƴǘŜǊΣ [Φ 
.ƭƻƻŘ мΥ  ¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴΣ YΦ 
9a .ƭƻƻŘ нΥ  LǎŀŀŎǎƻƴΣ YΦ 

{ŜǊǾŜǊ мΥ  Ȅ 
{ŜǊǾŜǊ нΥ  Ȅ 

 

L/τ5ŜŜǊ [ƻŘƎŜ фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ 
[ŜŎǘƻǊΥ  /ƘǊƛǎǘƴŀŎƘǘΣ ¢Φ 
9a .ƻŘȅΥ  CƻȄΣ aΦ 
9a .ƭƻƻŘ мΥ  {ŎƘŀƭƪΣ [Φ 
9a .ƭƻƻŘ нΥ  aŎaŀƘƻƴΣ WΦ 

{ŜǊǾŜǊ мΥ  Ȅ 
{ŜǊǾŜǊ нΥ  Ȅ 

 

{ǘΦ ¢ƘŜƻŘƻǊŜτ!Ǿƻƴ ммΥмр ŀΦƳΦ 
[ŜŎǘƻǊΥ  Ȅ 
      9aΥ  Ȅ  
{ŜǊǾŜǊΥ  Ȅ 

b9·¢ ²99Y9b5  
όCŜōǊǳŀǊȅ фǘƘϧ млǘƘύ 

 

L/τ5ŜŜǊ [ƻŘƎŜ рΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 
[ŜŎǘƻǊΥ  aƛȊƴŜǊΣ ¢Φ  
9a .ƻŘȅΥ  .ǊƻǿƴΣ /Φ 
.ƭƻƻŘ мΥ  IƻƎŀƴΣ [Φ 
9a .ƭƻƻŘ нΥ  ²ƛǧΣ tΦ 
{ŜǊǾŜǊ мΥ  Ȅ 
{ŜǊǾŜǊ нΥ  Ȅ 

 

L/τ5ŜŜǊ [ƻŘƎŜ фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ 
[ŜŎǘƻǊΥ  .ƛƭƻŘŜŀǳΣ /Φ 
9a .ƻŘȅΥ  tƘƛƭƭƛǇǎΣ YΦ 
9a .ƭƻƻŘ мΥ  tƻǿŜƭƭΣ WΦ 
9a .ƭƻƻŘ нΥ  hΩIŀǊŀΣ WΦ 

{ŜǊǾŜǊ мΥ  Ȅ 
{ŜǊǾŜǊ нΥ  Ȅ 

 

{ǘΦ ¢ƘŜƻŘƻǊŜτ!Ǿƻƴ ммΥмр ŀΦƳΦ 
[ŜŎǘƻǊΥ  Ȅ 
      9aΥ  Ȅ  
{ŜǊǾŜǊΥ  Ȅ 

Upcoming Events:     (Mark your Calendars)  

 

Mon. Feb. 4th, Fr. Joe off 
Tue. Feb. 5th, Fr. Joe away 
Wed. Feb. 6th, Fr. Joe away  
Thu. Feb. 7th, 7:00 pm, RCIA, St. Maryôs Center 
Fri. Feb 8th, Fr. Joe at MSP 
Sun.ðTue. Mar. 10th-12th, 6:00 pm, Tentative Lenten 

Retreat, Dcn. Paul Lavallee, St. Maryôs Center 

Avon Memorials: 
 

In Memory of Bev Young RB Jim & Lin Quigley 
 

In Memory of Russ Shandy (anniversary of death is Jan 
15th)  RB Jim & Lin Quigley 

 

In Memory of Cliff Quigley (anniversary of death is Dec 
30th)  RB Jim & Lin Quigley 

 

In Memory of Bing Gleason  
 

Peace, Comfort & Healing for Danny Antila 
            RB Sue Hiltz 
 

For the deceased members of the Thomas Family 
            RB Sue Hiltz 

 

.Ŝ .ǊŀǾŜ     .Ŝ .ƻƭŘ     .Ŝ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ 

The week of Feb. 2
nd 
through Feb. 8

th
  

Sat.  5:00 pm   Richard & Ed Tolan rb Tolan Family 
Sun. 9:00 am   Pro Populo (for the People) 
Sun. 11:15 am  Avon Memorials 
Mon. No Mass  Fr. Joeôs Day Off 
Tue.  8:00 am  Mary Hansen rb Matt Blair 
Wed. 8:00 am  Kevin Sullivan rb  Kathy Isaacaon 
Thu. 8:00 am   Kathleen Janney rb McGuires 
Fri.   8:00 am   Freeda Howery rb Mary Pat Brown 

The Cross of Christ - A Lenten Retreat  
We may need to delay the Lenten re-
treat with Dcn. Paul.  He informed us 
that his father just entered into hos-
pice care in Oregon and he isnôt sure 
if he will be able to make it on our 
planned dates.  So, we will wait a few 
weeks to see how things work out with 
his father and if necessary reschedule 
the retreat for some other dates in 
Lent.  Please pray for Paulôs father as 
he enters his final journey in this life. 

End of year re-
ports are now 
available for 
those that may 

need them to do your taxes.  We do our best to capture 
all the donations, but we may occasionally miss posting 
something.  The date on the report is the date that it was 
posted to the system, not the date of the Mass.  If you 
notice a discrepancy, give Fr. Joe a call and he will work 
with you to figure out what happened.  With the new 
higher standard deduction, the IRS anticipates only 10% 
of the public will itemize deductions.  So, rather than print 
all the reports in the future, we will likely have a signup 
sheet and produce only the reports that are requested. 

Fr. Joe will be heading down to Utah on 
Monday for a Dr. appointment with a 
specialist at the University of Utah.  He 
has made arrangements with Fr. Jack 
Murray to fill in at the daily Masses 
while he is gone and to cover for him 
should any emergencies arise.  His cell 
phone number is 560-0642.  
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https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.graphicsfactory.com%2Fsearch%2Fmedical-p1.html&psig=AOvVaw1CV8odZpXv-e5NpsJ73HpX&ust=1549131819254884


 

Msgr. OôNeil has asked us to encourage those that have-
nôt yet committed to supporting the Annual Catholic Ap-
peal (ACA) to prayerfully consider making a donation or 
pledge.  The ACA is critical to funding a number of Dioc-
esan programs including our seminarians, Legendary 
Lodge and the Guatemalan Mission just to name a few.  

Church Goal So Far Participation 

St. Theodore $3,800 $7,350  193%    18/23   73% 

Immaculate 
Conception 

$31,800 $21,740  68% 52/116  45% 

Fr. Joe is still looking 
for some people to 
make firm commit-
ments about helping 
out with a Mardi Gras 
celebration on Fat 
Tuesday, March 5th.   
If you can commit to 
cooking a pot of gumbo, helping with decorations, com-
ing up with some activities or some other special idea, let 
Fr. Joe know so he can pull together a master plan. 

It is beginning to look like a room!  The perfa-taping has 
begun and it wonôt be long before the texturing and 
painting can begin.  All the new insulation in the remod-
eled area is paying off also, as the two industrial electric 
heaters are keeping the area at a nice even temperature 
so all the plaster can dry.  If all goes as planned, the dry-
wall and painting should be finished by the end of Febru-
ary and we will be looking at installing the fixtures and 
flooring. 

Beam, beams, beams, everywhere we have beams!  As 
part of the remodeling, we had to install a number of new 
beams to insure the structural integrity of the building.  
We have made the decision to leave them exposed to 
add some ambience to the area.  Unfortunately then, this 
means that they will need to be sanded and stained.  
One of the contractors even suggested roughing them 
up with a machete to make them look like old barn wood.  
At any rate, Fr. Joe is looking for a crew of people to 
take on this project.  He will provide all the materials, he 
just need willing bodies, minds and hands. 

Not willing to let go of your marriage?  
Many couples continue to struggle in a 
marriage, but are not willing to give up on 
each other.  There is hope. 
Retrouvaille is a program designed to 
help struggling marriages regain their 
health. It helps a husband and a wife re-
discover or re-awaken the love, trust and 
commitment that originally brought them 
together. The program is highly success-
ful in saving hurting marriages, even 
bringing reconciliation to couples who 

have already separated or divorced.  Retrouvaille is a 
peer ministry of volunteer couples that can help you 
learn the tools of healthy communication, build intimacy 
and heal, just as they have done in their own marriages. 
For more information about an upcoming Retrouvaille 
Weekend program for couples, contact registration team: 
at 1-800-470-2230 or visit our website: 
www.retrouvailleMT.org or www.HelpOurMarriage.com   
Conference will be held February 22-24, 2019, Ursuline 
Centre, Great Falls, MT. 
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